
Site Update                       FEBRUARY  2023 

POST-CONSTRUCTION 

Montana Pole & 
Treating Plant 

Construction is complete on the south side of the Montana Pole & Treating Plant site. Seeding will begin in Spring 
when the weather warms up.  

Envirocon moved soils into an engineered repository and wrapped up construction in September of 2022. DEQ is 
coordinating with the Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) and Butte-Silver Bow to complete title research and 
survey the property to eventually allow for redevelopment. A portion of the property will remain in DEQ’s control 
to ensure the remedy remains in place.   

DEQ and the EPA are holding a neighborhood meeting on Feb. 28 at 6:30 p.m. to answer any questions and provide 
additional information. If you have questions or concerns please contact Dave Bowers at (406) 438-1171.  
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Left photo: Construction of the engineered repository. Right Photos: Removing soils from the land treatment unit 



DEQ 
Dave Bowers 
Project Manager 
406-444-6335 
dbowers@mt.gov 

DEQ 
Moira Davin 
Public Relations 
Specialist 
406-444-6360 

EPA 
Allie Archer 
Remedial Project Manager 
406-438-6255 
archer.allie@epa.gov 

INFORMATION 

EPA 
Dana Barnicoat 
Community Involvement  
Coordinator 
406-560-6261 
barnicoat.dana@epa.gov 

COMMUNITY MEETING 

Join DEQ and the EPA for a community meeting to hear updates on the Montana Pole & Treating Plant. 

The meeting will be accessible both online and in-person.  

Feb. 28, 2023 at 6:30 p.m. 

In-person:  Silverbow Fire Training Center (350 Josette Ave, Butte) 
Online: Access the online meeting via Zoom using  

Webinar ID: 869 8993 2958 
Passcode: 701646 

 Call-in:  +1 206-337-9723 

PLANNING FOR PHASE 5 

DEQ and the EPA will start planning for phase 5, addressing cleanup of the groundwater 

contamination, by identifying stakeholders and coordinating initial planning. 

Installation of the engineered repository liner 


